
Reference: FS444921946

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Jenny Hodges

Address: 61 Myrtle Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QB

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: This development will have a massive negative impact on Holly Road and surrounding streets. Parking on
these Victorian narrow streets are already difficult in Hampton Hill. To increase the capacity of residents with this
development will therefore increase the amount of cars in the area and elevate pollution levels. The proposed plans are
grossly over developed and be an encroachment on all the surroundings properties privacy. Traffic gaining access to this
development will impact child safety traveling to Holly Road Rec and families living on Holly Road. 
The drainage and sewage systems in these Victorian streets in Hampton Hill are already at breaking point as not designed
for a development of this size. 
I object to this project and development.


